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To whom it may concern… 

 

In regards to HB 1469, I am AGAINST this bill.   

I am already seeing excessive propaganda by the NDDOH to pressure and manipulate my health 

decisions. There is no mention to the risks involved with any of the procedures they promote.  I know 

several parents of children injured by vaccinations and were never told the risks.  I don’t need to be 

“educated” by NDDOH. 

 

Helping Create Health and Wellness, 

 

Dr. Allen Rudolph 

 

 


